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2013 Ownership Certification Letter

To Whom It May Concern:

I, Scott Kirkman, hereby certify that there was no change in ownership for
WKGC-FM/AM during the period from October 1, 2011-September 30,
2013. The previously filed report, filed on September 30, 2011 has been
examined and is currently accurate.

Sincerely,

Scott Kirkman
Station Manager
WKGC-FM/AM

**Ownership certification letter, in lieu of form 323-E
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